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27 August 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are eagerly anticipating the return of all pupils to St Francis of Assisi in 
September and are looking forward to welcoming our new Reception cohort. 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, all start dates for children moving into 
Reception will be delayed by 3 days.  
 
Reception pupils will continue to have a staggered entry; however, these dates 
have been postponed until the week beginning September 14th. 
 
(Please note that Years 1-6 will continue to begin the new academic year on 
Thursday September 10th.) 
 
Please see below the revised allocated start date and time your child will begin 
Reception in September. 
 
 
Your child will start Reception on Tuesday 15th September 2020.  
 
Drop off time: 8.50-9.00am 
Collection time: 3.10-3.20pm 
Enter/exit: Main school gate (vehicle entrance) 
 
 
Due to the current climate please remember to adhere to drop off and pick up 
times to keep our school community safe and running smoothly. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and we look 
forward to welcoming you on the allocated date above. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mrs Osborne  
Reception Teacher 


